
 
Good News for Vancouver area 

Vasculitis Patients! 
 

Patient meeting set for November 25, 2015 and New 
Vasculitis Clinic set to open January 18, 2016! 

 
 
Vasculitis Foundation Canada (VFC), is pleased to announce a 
meeting for GPA and other vasculitis patients has been 
organized for the Vancouver area at 6PM on Wednesday, 
November 25, 2015.   
 
The meeting will start at 6PM sharp and run until about 8:30PM and 
will feature Dr. Natasha Dehghan, a Vancouver based specialist in 
Vasculitis.  Dinner and refreshments (non alcoholic), are included 
for a cost of just $25.  This is a great opportunity to meet and greet 
other patients, who share and understand your disease. 
 
Meeting details are as follows: 
 
Dinner Venue: Sammy J's Restaurant 
1075 Lougheed Hwy, Coquitlam, 604-524-1422 
 
Private room reserved from 5:30-8:30pm 
 
 (located on Lougheed Hwy across from IKEA)  
Map:https://www.google.ca/maps/place/1075+Lougheed+Hwy,+Coquitl
am,+BC+V3K+6N5/@49.2357202,-
122.8653773,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x5486780cbeba619f:0x
4e7bbdac586f786e 



 
Dinner: 
Cost is $25 (+ tax & gratuity) 
Includes: Coffee, Tea or Pop. Shared Appetizer Platters and choice of an 
Entree.  Please let Derrice know in advance if you have any allergy or 
diet restrictions. 
 
The dinner meeting is a great opportunity to catch up with members, 
meet new people who understand your disease, exchange news, ask 
questions or just sit back and listen. Our goal is to create a safe, 
comfortable environment where we can share our successes and 
challenges. You are welcome to bring a guest - our families and friends 
need our support as much as we need theirs. 
 
Timeline: 
6:00pm Welcome 
6:05pm Beverages, Appetizers, Order Dinner 
6:10pm Round Table Introductions 
6:20pm Introducing Dr. Natasha Dehghan 
6:30pm Dinner 
6:45pm Dr. Natasha Dehghan 
8:00pm Wrap up  
 
This patient group has met previously and their support and knowledge 
is outstanding.  Updated copies of the VFC brochure Living with 
Vasculitis will also be available. 
 
For more information, and to register for the dinner/meeting please 
contact: 
Derrice Howard 
dhoward1@telus.net 
604-936-9787  
 
 
 



VFC is also pleased, and excited, to announce Canada’s third 
Vasculitis Clinic, with up-to-date resources, is coming to 
Vancouver on January 18, 2016 at the Mary Pack Arthritis 
Centre (part of Vancouver Coastal Health). 
 
The clinic will be headed up by Dr. Natasha Dehghan who has 
specialized training in Vasculitis.  The clinic will only be the third 
of its kind in Canada that will offer specialized care, the most 
current treatment options, be associated with the CanVasc network ( 
http://www.canvasc.com ), and will offer access to select clinical 
trials in conjunction with the Vasculitis Clinical Research 
Consortium (VCRC 
http://www.rarediseasesnetwork.org/VCRC/about/index.htm ), a 
U.S./Canadian research group.  
 
Although the Clinic is still about two months from opening 
vasculitis patients are encouraged to seek out the clinics specialized 
resources even on a supplemental or semi-regular basis while 
maintaining full contact with their current Doctors.  For more 
information on the new clinic, patients and doctors can contact Dr. 
Dehghan’s office at 604-428-2211.   
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